
Venue 
Clifford Chance 
10 Upper Bank Street 
London 
E14 5JJ

Do children know the 
difference between 
right and wrong?

Debate held in memory of  
Lord Parmoor

ed Cape
Professor of Law, Director 
of the Centre for Legal 
Research, Bristol Law 
School, University of the 
West of England

Frances Crook (Chair)
Director, the Howard League 
for Penal Reform

Part of the Howard League’s 
Growing up Shut up 
campaign. To find out about 
the campaign and its aims 
visit our website 
www.howardleague.org

Barry Goldson
Professor of Criminology and 
Social Policy at the School of 
Sociology and Social Policy, 
University of Liverpool

Carolyne Willow
National Co-ordinator, 
Children’s Rights Alliance for 
England

5 november 2008 
6pm debate 
7pm drinks reception
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